Gentet, Matthias

From:
Sent:

To:
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Hi there,

Meredith Whitten _ on behalf of Meredith Whitten

<mwhitten@coventgarden.org.uk>
11 January 2016 01:24

Planning

Comments on 2015/6872/P

The CGCA would like to submit comments for 21 Stacey Street WC2H 8DG, 2015/6872/P.

No objection, provided the officer is satisfied that the floodlights will not shine on the windows of adjacent
residents, and a condition must be included that specifies that the lights are required to be turned off by

23:00.

Please let me know if you need any additional information from the CGCA.

Best wishes,
Meredith
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